
 

 

 Kapa Haka Congratulations 

 Production 

 School Photo Day 

 Home Contact Details  

 Board News  

 Notices 

 Āria Playcentre 

 Āria Cosmopolitan Club 

 Community Notices  

 

In Today’s Newsletter… 

 Tēnā Koutou 
Katoa! 

ĀRIA SCHOOL VALUES 
 

A ttitude -  I always do my best. 

R esilience -   I am motivated and confident. 

I ntegrity  -   I am honest, kind and caring. I treat all people with respect even 
when    they are different from me.    

A ccept responsibility - I am organised and on task. 
 

I am an ĀRIA student       

Board Meetings 2023 
6.30pm, all welcome 

Tuesday 25th July 
Tuesday 19th September 

Tuesday 24th October  
Wednesday 6th December 

School Photos  
(Class, Individual & Hockey) 

Tuesday 8th August 

School Production 
Thursday 17th August 

Piopio Sport Phots 
Thursday 7th September 

Last Day of Term 3 
Friday 22nd September 

SCHOOL GARDENER WANTED 
 

2-4 HOURS A MONTH $25 PER HOUR 
CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOR MORE INFORMATION! 



 

 

Our school newsletter, notices and calendar of upcoming 
school events are available on our website www.aria.school.nz 

Contact us on the 
following…  
 
17 Barclay Road 
R.D. 
Aria 3979 
King Country 
Principal:  Pam Voyce 

Phone: (07) 8777857 
Email:  office@aria.school.nz 
Website: www.aria.school.nz 

Principal’s  News… Tēnā Koutou Katoa! 

WELCOME WEEK 3 
 

 Kapa Haka Congratulations…  What an amazing performance! For 
those of you unable to attend last Friday, I hope you watched the 
video posted on our school Facebook page. 

 
A special thank-you to Shahnee Johnston and Beth Dalton for 
supporting our Matariki celebration. Their expertise is much 
appreciated.  

 

 Production…  Miss J and Ms Dalton will also help us with our 
production songs next week. Just to fine tune our work so far.  

 
Script reading continues in Room 1 this week. 
 
Staff will be setting up the hall after school today, ready for our first 
whole school practice at the hall next Monday. PLEASE let me know if 
you have any planned absences over the next 3 weeks as we need all 
our students to practice together.  

 

 School Photo Day… is next Tuesday 8th August.  Photos will start first 
thing in the  morning.  Sibling photos will be at 8.30am.  Hockey 
photos will be taken at approximately 10.00am. 

 

All photos will be ordered online, you will receive an email 
with your child’s key code to order these.  A copy of the information 
regarding this is attached  

 
Hockey players please make sure that you have the  CORRECT 
uniform.  No uniform will mean no photo!!  Hockey shirts will be 
handed out on the morning of the photo and must be returned back 
afterwards.   

 

 Home Contact Details… any changes to home address or phone 
numbers please contact school as soon as possible.  

 

 Board News…  Bevan Brown, the Chairperson of our school Board of 
Trustees has resigned after seven years of service to our school.  
Bevan's contribution to the school has been enormous and we are 
most grateful for his work over the past seven years.  A formal 
acknowledgement of Bevan's service will be made at the end of year 
prizegiving in December.   

 
At our Board meeting last week, Natasha Cave was elected as 
Bevan's replacement. The Board Chairperson title has been renamed 
as "Presiding Member".  

 
Our current Board members are Natasha Cave (Presiding Member 
and Finance), Philip Watkins (Property), Nicole Hurley, Hannah 
Bodger-Kearns, Lliwen MacRae.   We always welcome new members. 

 
 

Have a great week.  
Pam Voyce. 

HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY 

to the following children 
who celebrated their 

birthday. 
 
 

  We hope you have a  
wonderful day! 

 

Taihana Bodger-Kearns 

 

 

Please notify the office 
with a reason why:  
 
Ph: (07) 877-7857 
: office@aria.school.nz 
 
Use the form on the Skool 
Loop app - this is emailed 
directly to the office. 



 

 

 
Monday 31st July 2023 
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Monday 31st July 2023 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
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Thursday 17th August 2023 
at the Aria Hall, Aria Road, Aria 

   

11.00am: Matinee  
7.00pm:  Evening Session 

 

Gold Coin Donation at the door 
would be appreciated 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
 

A bad attitude is like a 
flat tyre, you’re not 

going anywhere until you 
have changed it!! 



 

 

 
Monday 31st July 2023 

 
 NEXT SESSION 

Tuesday 1
st

 August 
 

9:30am - 12 midday 
 

Upcoming Sessions 
Tuesday 8

th
 August  

 
New families are always welcome!!  

 
Any queries please contact Jorja Craig 

on 07877-7824 or 027 354 8190  
 

Whanau tupu ngatah 
families working together” 
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Terrific Term Three!  
 

We are so pleased to be back at Playcentre 
after the holidays!  
 
It's so beautiful seeing all our tamariki 
reunited, big smiles, high-fives & hugs were 
had all round.  
 
Lara bought her Nana Karen along this week 
& she was a BIG hit. All the kids snuggled in 
next to her on the couch to listen to stories 
galore!  
 
Kora's Dad did some deck repairs for us 
during the holidays while Maggie, Lochie & 
Toby completed essential repairs on the 
shelter during session. They used saws, 
hammers and nails!   
 
We welcomed Millah & Harvey Deere along 
with their Māmā Gemma. These beautiful 
wahine bring our current role to twenty! What 
a cool group of kids & their Māmās who travel 
from near & far to connect each Tuesday 
morning.  
 
Watch this space as we've got very exciting 
things planned for this term!  



 

 

 
Monday 31st July 2023 
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Monday 31st July 2023 

 
 

INDOOR BOWLS 
MOKAUITI HALL 

 

Social indoor bowls  
Monday nights at 7.00pm 

 

Gold Coin Donation 
BYO 

 

ALL WELCOME 
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Phone: 07 877-8975 
Address: 1 Kea Street, Piopio 

GENERAL ELECTION 
 

Can You Help???????? 
 

We are keen to hear from anyone who 
would like to work at the 2023 General 
Election. 
We are seeking people over the age of 16 
who can work on Election Day, 14 
October 2023. 
 
We are also seeking people who wish to 
work at advanced voting polling places 
and / or in the Taranaki King Country 
Electorate Head Quarters. We will pay 
you for your training and your hours of 
work. 
 
Apply today as we are now about to begin 
appointing people. 
 
Apply online at:  work.elections.nz  
 
Ian McLauchlan 
Recruiting & Rostering Manager 
Taranaki King Country Electorate 


